Hontessori School of Encinitas

NEWSLETTER FOR JUNE 2018

From the Office of the Director:

A heartfelt thank you to all the parents who so kindly made us feel so special during the Teacher Appreciation week. We are very lucky to have such caring support from all of you. This month we will have our parent/teacher conferences and kindly check on your child's attendance clipboard for you schedule. I hope everyone will be able to talk and discuss your child's growth with your child's class teachers during our parent/teacher conferences. We are privileged to share in the development of these precious ones whom you have entrusted to us.

Time is flying by so quickly and school is nearly over. Please mark your calendar for our annual spring concert which will be held on June 21 (Thursday) at the Carlsbad City Dove Library Auditorium. Be ready for some exciting dances. Rehearsal for preschool classes will be on June 18. Times and schedules will be posted soon.

Please no drop offs between 12noon to 2pm. Be mindful of the other children taking their naps. Always check your child's folder and class clipboard for important announcements.



What's up:

June 1—Parent's Night Out

June 7—Deadline for Souvenir Ads

June 18—Rehearsals at the CCDL Auditorium

June 21—Spring Concert at 4:30pm

(SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 12noon)

June 23—Pajama Day

View what your child has been doing at school by visiting our school's face book page. . Don't forget to hit : *LIKE*

http://www.facebook.com/the.mse.school

Ms. Saro Mahesan

Infant Class:

A warm welcome to Ms. Martha, Damon, and Marc to our class. We would like to thank all the parents for their generosity and thoughtfulness during the Teacher Appreciation Week. Father's day Celebration is on Friday, June 15. Come and enjoy our donuts and coffee. This month we are going to learn about transportation, beaches, and ocean. We have our spring concert on June 21, Thursday at the Carlsbad Library Auditorium. All the Moms are dancing with their child. Our special thanks to the moms and dads who will be accompanying their child on the stage.

Teachers: Ms. Usha, Ms. Jenny, Ms. Lily,

Ms. Martha & Ms. Liz

Preschool Class:

This month children are busv preparing special gifts and cards for their fathers for Father's Day. Spring concert practices have been going on in full swing and we have been busy preparing for the children's costumes. The school year is ending soon, and the children have focused on learning in all areas of Montessori and we are so proud to see them become confident and independent. It has been a holistic development and they have enjoyed themselves thoroughly learning this entire year. In art and



music appreciation, we will focus on the work of Rembrandt and Brahms. Children will learn about Humility as a value and Albert Einstein as the role model. Kindly check your child's cubby weekly for extra underwear, socks and clothing appropriate for the season.

Teacher: Ms. Jyoti

Toddler Class:

A happy June everyone! We are very happy to welcome Ms. Kaylie to our class. The children love her and enjoy learning new things from her. Our theme for the last two weeks was about "Wild Animals". We are learning about the sounds they make and their behavior. The next theme will be transportation. We will learn about planes, trains and automobiles. Summer is almost here which means more outside time so we will be asking for sunscreen to protect the skin. Sunscreen forms are required and please ask from the teachers. We have a lot of summer, fun activities planned. Thank you so much for your support.

Teachers: Ms. Mandy and Ms. Liz

Preschool Prep Class:

We hope that everyone enjoyed a healthy and happy Memorial Day weekend. Thank you all so much for all the heart touching kind words of appreciation, the support, thoughtfulness, generosity for teacher appreciation week. We are so thankful for it all and we feel blessed to have such a wonderful children and parents. May was a busy month and June won't be any different. This month we'll do all the fun crafts and art project for Father's Day. Our children are learning their numbers, shapes and colors with the aid of Montessori materials. Some children are continue to master numbers 1-10, identifying and tracing simple phonetic sounds of the letters. Our wonderful Spring Concept is just around the corner. Our students and staff are busy practicing their songs and dances and getting ready for the big day. This is an exciting time for our children and it is a privilege for them to perform in such beautiful events! Hopefully you will enjoy the process of seeing over children and parents work together to make this production come alive. Happy Father's Day!!!

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms. Vanessa

Preschool and Kindergarten Class:

We would like to thank everyone for their thoughtfulness and love shown during the Teachers' Appreciation Week. We enjoyed everything! Thank you! Father's Day is just a few weeks away and the children are busy making something special for daddy. Donuts for dads will be served on June 15, so don't forget to stop by and grab yours. This month, we will have our annual spring concert and our class is performing dances from the Disco Years. We will be dancing to the music of "Tapati-Tapata", "Hustle", "Dancing Queen" and "Staying Alive". We would need extra hands in preparing our costumes and any help is much appreciated. We will send out and also post details about the concert, rehearsals and costumes so don't forget to check your child's folder. Kindly check your child's cubby and always leave a clean set of clothes (shirt, pants, especially underwear). Practice rehearsal at the venue will be on June 18. Parent volunteers/drivers will be needed to transport the children to and from the venue. The much awaited Spring Concert will be on June 21. Tickets are already available with your child's class teachers. Pajama Day is on June 23, so wear your PJs to school. School is awesome and it's fun!!

Teachers: Ms. Jonah & Ms. Silvia

